
I would like this email shared with all of the ICRC.   
 
I want to express my gratitude and thanks that in the latest map that I reviewed that you 
had kept the South Austin Combined Neighborhood Planning area together in one 
district.  Previously there were some proposed maps that split our area.  As an active 
participant in this planning process that potential disturbed me.   
 
So please continue to keep the South Austin Combined Planning area in tact as the 
maps get revised and revisited. 
  
Phyllis Joan Owens, President 
Southwood Neighborhood Association 
 


